
  

DAILY BULLETIN 
Williamsville Junior High                         “Home of the Bee Bees”                                   September 20, 2013 

 

Lunch News 
 
Friday:  Mini Corndogs 
 

Miscellaneous 
 
Magazine Sales:  Our final turn in day is next Tuesday, 9/24/13!  Keep up the good work guys!  Don’t 
forget, when turning in your orders, make sure they’re in an envelope with your name and grade on it! 
   
Student Council Posters:  Do you wish to keep your Student Council poster?  If so, take it off the wall 
TOODAY.   

Homecoming Parade 2013 
Join the Williamsville High School Bullets as they celebrate “Falling For You” on Wednesday, October 2 at 
6pm. 
Line up begins at 5:00 pm.  
Any organization interested in participating is welcome! Children wishing to walk in the parade should 
dress in Purple and Gold and meet in the teachers lot next to the high school. 
Immediately following the parade there will be activities at the football field including the announcing of 
the Homecoming King and Queen! The concession stand will be open. 
COME CHEER ON ALL OF OUR FALL SPORTS TEAMS AND ORGANIZATIONS!!! 
DROP OFF FOR PARTICIPANTS: NEW this year!!! Please drop participants off in the circular drive in 
front of the High School and have them walk to the teacher’s lot or the student lot. DO NOT drop them off 
in the student lot. 
PICK UP FOR PARTICIPANTS AFTER THE PARADE: NEW this year!!! The parade will end in front of 
the Jr. High 
CANDY: Candy is always welcome in a parade. It may be tossed (underhand only) from floats, cars or 
walkers. Adults please supervise this activity so that no throwing is conducted. 
HOPE TO SEE SHERMAN AND WILLIAMSVILLE SHOW UP TO SUPPORT OUR BULLETS!! 
Please call with your parade needs and line-up: Pam Kovacevich 725-9170 or email to 
kovacevich34@att.net 
 

Fine Arts News 
 
Wrap Up Today:  Mrs. Cole needs to see all NEW members of Boppin' Bee Bees today during wrap up.  
She will be fitting you for uniforms. 
 

Sports News 
 
Softball:  Practice today 3:30-5:00 P.M. on the field. 
Good luck to the Bee Bees tomorrow as they play for the Sectional Championship.  Bus leaves at 10:30 
and the game begins at 1:00 p.m.  Game is going to be played at Normal Chiddix JH.  GOOD LUCK 
GIRLS!!!!! 
 
Baseball:  The guys play Rochester tomorrow at 10:00 a.m. at home in the Regional Championship. Go 
Bee Bees! 
 
 

HAVE A GREAT WEEKEND! 
 

GOOD LUCK BEE BEES IN REGIONAL AND SECTIONAL PLAY!!! 
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